SED to visit Guangdong

The Secretary for Education, Mr Kevin Yeung, will pay a duty visit to
Guangdong Province tomorrow (July 17).

Arriving in Guangzhou, Mr Yeung will first meet with officials of the
Department of Education of Guangdong Province to exchange views on issues of
mutual concern. He will then go to Nansha, where he will learn more about the
campus construction plan of the Hong Kong University of Science and
Technology (Guangzhou) and meet the students participating in the Summer Camp
for Sister Schools in the Greater Bay Area.

Mr Yeung will return to Hong Kong on the evening of the same day.
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